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 CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

** Indicates Office Closed 

October 11- Columbus Day ** 

October 31- Trick or Treating 5-8pm 

November 11- Veterans Day ** 

November 11- Veterans Day Dinner 

November 20- Christmas Bazaar 

November 25- Thanksgiving ** 

November 26- Day After 

Thanksgiving ** 

December 12- Santa at the Depot 

December 24- Christmas Eve ** 

December 25- Christmas ** 

December 31- New Year’s Eve ** 
 

 
The Village office will be closed Monday, 

October 11th in honor of Columbus Day 

 

 

                 OCTOBER 2021 
                    NOTE FROM THE MAYOR: 
      I hope everyone is enjoying this Fall 

weather! 

    I am fairly sure everyone is tired of hearing 

about go-carts and other vehicles on Village 

streets, but again I need to address this. While I 

know that recreation is important, these 

vehicles usually show no regard for safety- 

excess speed, failure to yield at stop signs, 

trespassing on private property, etc. 

Letters (and in some cases fines) have been sent 

to the parents-when I know who the rider was. 

The problem remains that many times I do not 

know who to send a letter to. 

A Senior resident of the Village came to me last 

week extremely shaken by an encounter he had 

with a dirt bike the night before. It was dark, 

the bike had no lights and was speeding along 

Main St. As he was turning on to Main, the 

resident did not see the dirt bike until it was too 

late. This could have been a serious accident. 

PLEASE, for the safety of your children and all 

our residents, be sure these vehicles are driven 

on your property or somewhere the property 

owner has given permission. 

Thank you, 

Mayor Evelyn Deverell 



END OF SUMMER 

CELEBRATION & 

FIREWORKS 
The Village would like to thank all the 

residents, vendors and volunteers 

that came out on September 4th to 

the Celebration & Fireworks. A little 

rain did not keep us from having a 

great turnout!!! 

The Harristown Fire Protection 

District did, yet again, another 

AMAZING fireworks display! 

 
 

 
BRUSH COLLECTION 

WEATHER PERMITTING 

The Village will plan to have brush collection on 

the October 12th. The brush will need to be out 

to the road, the maintenance dept. will not go 

on private property to get brush. Any branches 

and/or sticks need to be cut down to 4 ft. or 

smaller or will not be picked up. Depending on 

the future weather, this might be the last pick 

up before winter. 

 

 
TRICK OR TREATING 

Trick or treating in the Village will be Sunday, 

October 31, 2021, from 5-8pm. If you are 

wanting trick or treaters, please turn on your 

porch light. Children should only visit those 

homes with their lights on. Please remind your 

children to be safe on the road. Please use your 

manners and be respectful to our residents and 

our community! Have fun and be safe! 

 

 
REMINDER 

As a reminder- Golf Carts must 

have a Village permit, have an 

orange reflective triangle on the 

rear and have operable 

headlights and brake lights! 

 
VETERANS DAY DINNER 

PLEASE SEE THE EXTRA FLYER 

INCLUDED WITH THIS 

NEWSLETTER FOR ALL THE 

DETAILS REGARDING THE 

VETERANS DAY DINNER! TICKETS 

ARE AVAILABLE NOW AT THE 

OFFICE! 
 

 
The Village will be having a Christmas 

Bazaar and Table Scapes (table decorating) 

Contest on November 20th at the Village 

Community Center! We are looking for 

vendors and local crafters! More details will 

be in next month’s newsletter. But be sure 

to mark the date to get in some early 

Christmas shopping and get into the holiday 

spirit! 
 

 

 



 

 


